
 

 

 

 

 
School Uniform -  

Please remember that our 

uniform policy expects all chil-

dren to wear all black foot-

wear.  All black trainers are fine 

but no large coloured patterns/

logos, coloured soles or col-

oured laces. If children are 

bringing different trainers for 

the Daily Boost, this is fine, but 

children must wear their black 

footwear in class. We continue 

to have a large stock of plim-

solls for children to change into 

if they have not brought appro-

priate footwear.   

Trainers for PE do not need to 

be black 

No jewellery  

On PE days, pupils should bring 

their PE kits to school with 

them so they can get changed 

before the lesson. 

Dinner Money 

The cost of dinners is £10.00 

per week. 

Dinners can be ordered and 

paid for  through  

My Child at School App 

http://

www.mychildatschool.com/ 

 GDPR 

Emergency contacts for chil-

dren 

‘If you provide emergency con-

tact details, please ensure you 

have checked with the contact 

that they are happy for you to 

share these details with us’ 

NO SMOKING SIGNS 

Due to the health and 

safety of the children 

could we remind par-

ents/carers not to 

smoke outside the 

school perimeter  

Thank you 

Date:  17/3/23    Issue: 25          Principal: Miss J Slinger  

Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

A note from the Principal 

Hello, 

 

Thank you for your support this week as we have navigated our way 
through 2 more teacher strike days. We have very much appreciated your 
positive approach throughout the 4 days in total of strike action over the 
last couple of months. 

Today, children enjoyed engaging in Red Nose Day and raising money for this great 
cause. Thank you for contributions and joining in 
by wearing items that make you feel happy!  

All year groups also took part in Super Women Day 
activities today, having the opportunity to cele-
brate and show gratitude to all mothers and moth-
er figures in our lives. We hope you all have a love-
ly day on Sunday if celebrating.  

I wanted to take the opportunity this week to 
thank all pupils and families involved in the Prima-
ry Leadership Team and Friends of Knighton this 
year. The positive contribution they are making to 
the direction of improvement at Knighton Mead is 
appreciated and valued greatly. 

If you haven't already, please 
make sure you sign up for the 
upcoming Parents’ Evenings to 
utilise the chance to discuss your 
child’s learning and develop-
ment.  

 

Take care. 

 

Miss Slinger 
 

Twitter 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet 

Please make sure that you follow us on Twitter to keep up to date with news and 
events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school! 

Primary Leadership Team 

#collaboration #community 

On Friday 31st 

March, we will be 

holding our annual 

Spring Bonnet Pa-

rade. We will leave 

school at 9:30am and walk over to Aylestone  

Recreation Park. If you would like to join us, then 

please meet us at the park. Children are welcome 

to create bonnets at home but will also have the 

opportunity to do so at school.  

The Egg Competition is back! Decorate an egg and 

bring it into school for part of the competition on 

31st March 2023. Entries will be judged by the PLT 

and announced at the end of the day.  
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It's empathy. 

 

Date:  17/3/23   Issue: 25               Principal: Miss J Slinger 

Upcoming Dates 

Weds 222nd (3:30-5:30) and 

Thurs 23rd (3:30-7:00) March—

Parents’ Evenings  

Wednesday 29th March - Phase 3 Spring Disco 

Thursday 30th March - Phase 2 Spring Disco 

Fri 31st March—End of Spring Term, Egg Compe-

tition and Spring Bonnet Parade (leaving school 

at approx. 9:30) 

Mon 17th April—children return to school 

Fri 21st April—Knighton Mead’s Got Talent  

Mon 1st May—bank holiday 

Mon 8th May—bank holiday  

Tues 9th May—Fri 12th May—Y6 SATs week 

Tues 16th May 9:10am —Reception class assem-

bly (parents welcome)  

Congratulations 

goes to  Lans-

downe and Caven-

dish  with a won-

derful week of 

attendance and a 

huge well done 

goes to Cavendish 

Class, for having 

only 1 late mark 

this week. Please 

can we ensure children arrive at 

school on time, not late through 

the office, so they don’t miss 

vital learning. School starts at 

8.50am with the gates opening at 8.40am.   

Many thanks, Mrs Edwards  

Attendance  

Good to be Green— 

well done to all of our badge winners this week! 

 

Macaulay 

Lilly Z 

Bailey-Mai 

Lothair 

Benji – Blue merit 

Daniel. A – Blue merit 

Isla – Blue merit 

Sofia – Blue merit 

Amelia – Bronze star 

Daisy – Bronze star 

Zidan – Yellow merit 

Tehniyyat – Yellow 

Character Muscle of the Week 

- week beginning 20th March  -  

IMITATION 

Using something or 
someone as an example 

to learn from. 
 

 

These children will have collect-

ed house points from adults 

across school for using their 

character muscles well, been 

great role models, completing 

home learning and generally 

being brilliant! 

Class % Attendance 

Macaulay 87.8% 

Lansdowne 97% 

Richmond 95.2% 

Hughenden 94.1% 

Lothair 94.8% 

Sheriden 95.7% 
Cavendish 97% 

Whole School 

Attendance  
94.5% 


